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Lambert, Monica

From: Anderson, Kenneth
Sent: Sunday, September 08, 2013 5:10 PM z(f ^^ SEP ^ 3
To: Lambert, Monica AM 10: 36Subject: FW: Brazos Electric Opposition

From: Brandy Kerbow
Sent: Sunday, September 08, 2013 5:09:49 PM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: Anderson, Kenneth
Subject: Brazos Electric Opposition

Dear Sir,

I am writing in strong opposition to the planned Brazos Electric transmission line and
substation expansion project planned for the Stonebrook Parkway area of Frisco, Texas.

An initial plan and application was submitted by Brazos to use Army Corps of Engineers land
and was denied, requiring Brazos to look at other routes. The proposed routes are not viable
and threaten an extreme risk to existing residents' health and property values. The four (4)
schools, Elementary through High School, will be lined with the transmission lines and our
children's entire schooling will take place in this area with constant exposure to dangerous
electromagnetic fields. In addition, our home values have the potential to decline almost
20%, according to local realtors. This will also have a negative impact on our tax revenue
collected by the City of Frisco, Denton County, and Frisco ISD, not to mention residents'
personal loss in home value.

As a resident directly impacted by the Brazos electric plan, I request your immediate action
in, first, urging the Army Corps of Engineers to allow Brazos access to Corps property to install
the transmission lines and substation. We ask that you request the Army Corps to work with
Brazos in finding a viable option not to include impacting existing residents and their
families. This electric plan is moving forward and we need your action and assistance now in
our endeavor to prevent Stonebrook Parkway from housing these unsightly, and hazardous
lines.

Sincerely,

Brandy Kerbow
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